
 

 

 

 

MEDIA ADVISORY
 

To: All Media 
 
Attn: News Editors / Transport Reporters  
 
10 August 2023 
 
FOR IMMEDIATE RELEASE  
 
MEC Diale-Tlabela to hand over Phase 1 of Vereeniging Intermodal 
Facility 
 
Gauteng MEC for Transport and Logistics, Kedibone Diale-Tlabela, will 
on Friday, 11 August 2023, hand over a fully completed Vereeniging 
Intermodal Facility to the taxi industry in Vereeniging and surrounding 
towns in the Sedibeng District Municipality. 
 
The handing over of the facility forms part of the Department’s 
commitment to fast track delivery of critical transport infrastructure 
projects. 
 
It also serves in restoring and growing the economy, providing access 
to economic and much-needed job opportunities. 
 
Phase 1 of the project, which commenced on 08 December 2022, 
consisted of refurbishing the existing taxi rank to include new hawker 
stalls, loading shelters and ablution facilities.  
 
The refurbishment also included undertaking electrical works, 
revamping surface drainage systems and access ways.  
 
The Department had appointed the Gautrain Management Agency 
(GMA) as the implementing agent for the delivery of the intermodal 
facility.  
 
Details of the event are as follows: 
 
Date: Friday, 11 August 2023 
Venue: Vereeniging Local Taxi Rank 
Time: 12h30 
 
Ends! 
 
Issued by the Gauteng Department of Roads and Transport.  



 
For more information, please contact the Department’s Head of 
Communications Ms Melitah Madiba on 073 644 9935 or MEC’s 
Spokesperson Mr Lesiba Mpya on 078 450 9841 or email 
pressoffice.gpdrt@gauteng.gov.za 
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